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Here we go again! It seems like it’s that time of year when the legislature dusts off the 

ol’ gun bills and sparks a fresh round of debate—because, you know, nothing says 

progress quite like introducing new laws when the current ones are gathering dust in 

the back of the file cabinet! Isn’t it charming how we treat legislation as if it were 

trendy fashion? One day a hot new design, and the next, it’s out of style because it’s 

simply not enforced.  

 

Let’s take a moment to consider the current landscape of gun laws already on the 

books. It’s truly fascinating that, despite a multitude of regulations in place, we’re 

continually faced with calls for more legislation. Have we been living in a parallel 

universe where laws work like thin air, existing only for the sake of appearances? The 

harsh reality is that the District Attorneys aren’t exactly jumping at the chance to 

enforce many of these existing laws. It raises a pressing question: Is this a form of 

selective enforcement, or are our DAs simply overwhelmed by an avalanche of 

paperwork? 

 

Perhaps, instead of engaging in the endless cycle of proposing new legislation, we 

could focus our energies on enforcing the laws that we already have! Just imagine: 

mandatory prosecutions for felons found in possession of a firearm, coupled with 

strict sentencing guidelines. Wouldn’t that be revolutionary? We could create a ripple 

effect by ensuring that there are actual consequences for breaking these laws—what 

a novel idea!  

 

Instead of playing with semantics and adding more layers to our already convoluted 

system, let’s prioritize enforcement and ensure that the current regulations are 

upheld. Once we get that ball rolling—and wouldn’t that be a sight to see—then we 

could chat about introducing additional measures. But for now, it would seem that 

streamlining our approach could yield a better outcome than simply piling new laws 

on top of old, ignored ones.  

 

Just think about the possibilities! Focusing on mandatory prosecutions rather than 

endless bureaucratic arguments could ultimately serve to reinforce public safety. 

Enforcing the current laws could help establish accountability and foster a more law-

abiding citizenry. Surely, that’s worth a shot before we collectively decide to inundate 

ourselves with yet another round of legislation that may, or may not, see the light of 

day in terms of enforcement. 

 

In closing, let’s be honest: if we are not willing to take the time to enforce current laws 



and hold offenders accountable, what does that say about our commitment to 

addressing gun violence? More laws without enforcement are just feel-good bullet 

points, right? Shouldn’t our focus be on utilizing the tools already at hand instead of 

chasing after new ones that will likely face the same fate?  


